LARA WEISIGER

From: Patricia Gannon <pg3187@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 5:04 PM

To: fjmatarrese@alamedaca.gov; Malia Vella

Mayor Trish Spencer Alameda City Council Members

Dear Mayor Spencer and City Coucil Members:

At this evening's meeting the Council hopefully will consider the referral for the City to establish a Bird Safe Building Ordinance. I strongly urge the Council to approve this referral and direct staff to make this happen. It is supported by the Audubon Society and other environmental organizations and could encourage neighboring cities to do likewise. Please vote yes.

Patricia M. Gannon 1019 Tobago Lane Alameda 94502